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Adam Zack
From: Don McAfee <ddmcafee@gmail.com>Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 5:21 PMTo: Lopez Village Subarea Planning CommentsCc: Jamie StephensSubject: Food Trucks

I strongly SUPPORT food truck/trailer vending as currently approved and configured on Lopez Island for 
Lopez Village operations. If all have all been vetted and approved by SJC permit process to operate currently, 
then I SUPPORT. I would OPPOSE any restriction to their current operations in terms of days of operation or 
otherwise. If current proposal is implemented, it would  be “protectionism” and anti-trust in my view. Their 
functions are a welcome service to the Island and a completely separate/different  type of competitor to other 
food services on Island. I welcome it as part of healthy competition and opportunity for business growth on 
Island. 
Don McAfee 
Lopez Island 
 


